Received Fri. 3rd June 2011

FAO Meetings Administrator
 

I wish to advise each Member of  South Dublin County Council that Fingal County Council has launched a non-statutory public consultation on Greater Dublin Drainage, running until June 24th. 

Fingal County Council would like to engage with all stakeholders and are seeking feedback on what issues or concerns should be taken into account in determining the locations of the three elements of the Greater Dublin Drainage project.  

More information can be found at www.greaterdublindrainage.ie.
 

Kind regards
 

Ann Murphy,
Assistant Communications Officer
Fingal County Council,
County Hall,
Swords,
Co. Dublin
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